
Are you voting for animals? 
With a federal election looming, now is the best time to get commitments 
for animal welfare.  

We have submitted platform proposals to the five main federal political 
parties with representation in the House of Commons. 

Will you help? You have power and influence. Election candidates will 
be knocking on your door to learn more about what you care about in 
hopes of earning your vote. 

Send candidates to 
VoteForAnimals.ca 
to learn more

Here’s what to say when candidates visit or call: 

• What will you do to advance protection for animals? 

• Did you know that World Animal Protection has 
submitted platform proposals to your party with 
practical ways to address the wildlife trade and 
industrial animal agriculture? 

• Do you care about these issues? If so, will you 
support their proposals? 


